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Dear Colleagues,

As we approach the end of the calendar year our
efforts focus on printing accepted papers that have
been in the queque for quite sometime now. We will
exceed our page quota for the year, but so be it! Our
goal is to serve our readers, do justice and deliver on
the promise to reduce the whole cycle from submis-
sion to printing. We will keep on working trying to
optimize this process even more.

In the mean time, I am happy to report that we
will keep the same quota for 2015, which guarantees
that accepted papers will appear within one year or
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less from first submission – we want to come down to
about nine months, though.

Last, but not least, the Editorial Board will also
be enhanced in 2015. If you have recommendations,
please forward names to me for consideration.

Enjoy the issue.

Kimon P. Valavanis
Editor-in-Chief
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